
Members are to take note of the following closures around the Club:

ACTIVITIES AND EVENTS  
AFFECTED BY COVID-19

TRAFFIC DIVERSION DUE TO 
SEWERAGE WORKS 
Starting December 2019, carpark lots along Sime Road and 
Carpark B, and the entire Carpark C (Site Area 1) have been closed 
for sewage diversion works. Currently, the sewage pipes serve both 
the Bukit Freehold Land and the Bukit Leasehold Land Clubhouses, 
and the Land Transport Authority is carrying out works to segregate 
the sewage lines for both clubhouses. 

In order to facilitate the works at Site Area 3, the entire stretch of 
the road from the Bukit caddy hut Y-junction to after the current 
bag drop off staging will have to be converted to one way “IN” 
and exit round the Bukit Freehold Clubhouse for three months from  
24 February to 23 May 2020.

Additional carpark lots will be added to Carpark D.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

Thank you. 
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TRAFFIC DIVERSION DUE TO 
SEWERAGE WORKS 
Simplified map shows Site Area 1, 2 and 3:
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